Parents and Children Growing Together

Family Connections

May 6, 2005

Carol Ebner
Redwood City Rotary Foundation

350 Blomquist Avenue U
Redwood City, CA 94068 \)N\/ 0}

We received a check in the amount of $5,027.02 from the Redwood City Rotary
Foundation for the 2005 Rummage Sale. We are honored by your support. It is
only with your continued support that Family Connections is able to successfully
raise funds to provide a tuition free parent participation preschool to low income
families in San Mateo County.

QU\?“

Dear Carol,

We are honored by the hard work and dedication of the Redwood City Rotary
Foundation!

We would love to hear from you and additionally we would most certainly be
thrilled to show you first hand how your generosity is impacting others. To
schedule a visit to one of our classrooms or to communicate with us further,
please feel free to contact the Family Connections telephone number at (650)369-
6467 or email at director(@familyconnections.org.
We truly thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

enee L. Zimmerman

Executive Director

Enclosed: Donation Receipt
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Board of Directors

Janet A, Hart

President

Cris Adair

Irene Carvajal
George Jaquette
Holly Materman
Michael A. T'aylor
Macve Visser Knoth
Lynette York
Executive Director
Renee Zimmerman
Classrooms

Belle Haven School
Menlo Park

Clara Mateo Alhance
Menlo Park

Girls Club of the Mid-Peninsula
Last Palo Alto

Family Connections
P.O. Box 358
San Carlos, CA 94070
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